## **Giving Tree Project**

November 29, 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians,

It has been a yearly tradition at St. Maria Goretti Catholic School for our school community to participate in an Advent Giving Tree Project. This year we will be collecting gift cards from stores in the community in hopes that the families in our community who are in need this Christmas will have the opportunity to purchase food, gifts and clothing to suit their own family situation. Gift card ideas may include places like Walmart, Toys R Us, various grocery stores, etc. The cards will be given to families within the St. Anne community who are experiencing a challenging time this holiday season. Any denomination is valued and appreciated.



If your family would like to participate, please complete the form below. Return it with the gift card to your child's teacher by Friday, December 13, 2019. Each family who participates will have an angel placed on the Giving Tree in the atrium with their family name on it.

"If you can't feed a hundred people, then feed just one." – Mother Teresa
Thank you for your continued support.
Sincerely,

A.	Tavares
Pri	ncipal

## Giving Tree Project Family Name: Child's Name: Teacher: